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            Confessions of a Mean Girl 

                        Pastor Rachel Billups 

GENESIS 17:15-22 

God said to Abraham, "As for Sarai your wife, you shall not call her 
Sarai, but Sarah shall be her name. I will bless her, and moreover I will 
give you a son by her. I will bless her, and she shall give rise to nations; 
kings of peoples shall come from her." Then Abraham fell on his face 
and laughed, and said to himself, "Can a child be born to a man who is 
a hundred years old? Can Sarah, who is ninety years old, bear a child?" 
And Abraham said to God, "O that Ishmael might live in your sight!"  
God said, "No, but your wife Sarah shall bear you a son, and you shall 
name him Isaac. I will establish my covenant with him as an ever-
lasting covenant for his offspring after him. As for Ishmael, I have 
heard you; I will bless him and make him fruitful and exceedingly nu-
merous; he shall be the father of twelve princes, and I will make him a 
great nation. But my covenant I will establish with Isaac, whom Sarah 
shall bear to you at this season next year." And when he had finished 
talking with him, God went up from Abraham.  



     If you are new today,  
or if  you have new info… BE CONNECTED!        

 complete a CONNECT card,  
or scan this code...  

 
 

<<<< Please SCAN to GIVE   

or to enter your 

2025 Estimates of Giving  



Thank you to Ed and Jan Reeg who 

provided the altar flowers today in 

honor of their 40th anniversary.  

Happy Anniversary! 

MEMBERSHIP GATHERING   

Sunday May 18 @  1pm                                  

at Pastor Rachel’s house 

A great place to ask questions, to learn  

more about our faith community and to 

get  connected to the life of the church.     

If you are interested in joining us to find 

out more about membership at NAUMC,  

please email Lyndsey Casey:                                                           

secretary@newalbanyumc.com. 

SMILE!! 

PHOTO BOOTH IN THE LOBBY                        

THIS MORNING! 

HAPPY MOTHERS DAY! 



Come Join us for VBS 2025      

June 16th - June 19th  

6:00-8:30pm  

     REGISTER and VOLUNTEER NOW: 

Safe Sanctuary &  

Kids Ministry Training  

Sunday June 1st  Noon-2 

Important training to help us create a safe, welcoming space for every child 

and family. Let Pastor Heather know if you can come-  Lunch provided!      

                                        hnordgren@newalbanyumc.com 

Join us for the 
Founders Day      

Parade  

Next Saturday          
May 17th 

Meet at the church at 10am to line up for the parade at 11am. 

 Wear your church or VBS t-shirts and bring some candy to share. 

Let's make Good Neighbors! 

Walk or ride the old Firetruck to greet our Community  

and share some candy and smiles! 


